
visit us at seattle.gov/parks

Please join us for the Open House!  
Meet and discuss the project with the design team. 

THURSDAY, FEB 1, 4:30 – 6:30 PM
Garfield Community Center Multi-Purpose Room, 2323 E Cherry St.

LIGHT SNACKS AND BEVERAGES WILL BE PROVIDED

For more information, please visit: 
www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/projects/garfield-super-block-renovation 
or contact Jordan.Hoy@seattle.gov
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Garfield Super Block 
Renovation Project 

The Garfield Super 
Block Renovation 
Project recently 
reached 60% design. 
We are excited to 
share this milestone 
with the community!
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